
The entire staff team, including the tutors, were both friendly and professional. Not only 
were they all knowledgeable, but they were also very skilled at working with young 
people. The young people who participated in this programme enjoyed themselves and 
learnt a lot as well. As Coordinator of the summer programme who worked with CYPA 
on this, I could not have asked for any more. 
Overall, an excellent service for all involved! 
  
Thanks again, 
 John.  
John Ferguson – 16+ Team Southwark Social Services  


